
Notice of Public Hearing – Trustee Areas 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ESTABLISHING TRUSTEE AREAS, KIT 

CARSON UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The 2010 Census data has recently been released.  The District is considering moving from an at 

large election process for members of the board of trustees to a system of trustee areas where 

each board member is elected from a specific trustee area in which he or she resides.  This 

procedure is authorized under California Education Code §5019. 

The District will be considering alternate maps for trustee areas.  The Board of Trustees will be 

discussing these alternate maps at a public hearing on October 19, 2011, and encourages the 

public to participate at the hearing.  

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Wednesday, October 19, 2011 

7:00 p.m. 

District Board Room 

9895 7th Avenue  

Hanford, CA 93230 
 

 

ALTERNATE MAPS 

 

The alternate maps and corresponding population data for the proposed Trustee Areas will be 

available for review at the public hearing.  The maps and the corresponding population data are 

also available for public inspection at the District Office (located at 9895 7th Avenue, Hanford, 

CA 93230) during normal business hours and on the District’s web site (www.kcusd.k12.ca.us).  

The Superintendent’s Office phone number is 559-582-2843.  In addition, comment forms are 

available at the District’s Office and on the District’s website for those who wish to comment on 

the maps but cannot attend the public hearing.     

 

 

 

 

 

 


